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Halloween Celebrations 
Friday 30th October 2020 

 

A reminder that we will be celebrating Halloween tomorrow in Calderwood. Children can come 

to school dressed up or dressed down. Children must not bring in Halloween masks, toys 

(including weapons) or fake blood. Costumes should be comfortable enough for children to 

wear all day. In addition to our window display and scarecrow competitions, classes will be 

having a fun afternoon, with games and activities.  

 

Pupils have been decorating our Parent Council Halloween posters and these will be sent home 

with your child. If you wish, these can be displayed in your window to allow families to have a 

Halloween Hunt around our local neighbourhood.  

 

We hope that all our Calderwoodies who celebrate Halloween have a happy and safe day on 

Saturday.  

 
 

 
 

Parent Council 

Meeting 
 

The next meeting of our Parent Council 

will take place on Thursday 12th 

November (not 5th November) at 7pm. 

The meeting will take place virtually and 

the agenda will be made available on 

our App before the meeting.  
 

 
 

Christmas Cards 
 

I know it is very early to be thinking about Christmas, 

however, please remember to place your order for 

your child’s beautifully designed Christmas cards by 

5th November. All payments should go through 

ParentPay. If you need any help setting up or 

accessing your ParentPay account, please contact the 

school office at office@calderwood-pri.s-

lanark.sch.uk  
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Reporting to Parents/Parents’ Evening 
 

Usually by this point in the session we would have already held our first Parents’ Evening. This 

year, for health and safety reasons, we are unable to hold a formal Parents’ Evening. Instead of 

this, all pupils will receive a ‘settling-in’ report from their class teacher. Pupils have also 

completed a self-assessment report on their first term back at school. Both of these reports will 

be sent home with pupils early next week.  

As always, if you wish to speak to your child’s class teacher about a concern or issue, please 

either contact them by email, or telephone the school office to arrange a telephone call.  

Now, more than ever, it is important that we maintain communication between parents and the 

school. Please do not ‘sit’ on a worry or a concern - get in touch! 

  

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Please remember that Monday 16th 

November 2020 is an In-service Day 

and school will be closed to pupils.   

 
 

 
 

IT Resources 

 

A number of parents and carers have been in touch 

to request IT equipment to support home learning. 

Unfortunately, we have had a large number of 

requests and we do not have enough equipment to 

go around. We are working very hard to rectify this. If 

we are able to provide you with a device, we will be in 

touch soon. Please bear with us! 
 

 

 

If you need to make contact with a member of staff from the school, please email: 
 

Mrs Innes: gw14calderwoodht@glow.sch.uk 

Mrs Ring: gw07ringjillian@glow.sch.uk 

Mrs Combe: gw10combeashley@glow.sch.uk 

Mrs Kirkland: gw10kirklandjulie2@glow.sch.uk 

Mrs Waddell (ICT support): gw07waddellmaureen01@glow.sch.uk 
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